
 

 

 

 
 

 

In the light of the current circumstances, the Stationers’ Company has made the decision to 

cancel this year’s Innovation Excellence Awards.  

Jill Jones, Chair of the Stationers’ Company Innovation Excellence Awards, says: “We would 

like to thank the media for its fantastic support helping to promote this year’s awards and the 

companies that have entered and look forward to the 2021 awards.”  
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Media contact: Deborah Rea, Communications Manager, The Stationers’ Company,  

T: 020 7246 0998, E: communications@stationers.org and follow @stationerscomms 

 

About the Stationers’ Company: 

The Stationers’ Company is the City of London Livery Company for the Communications and 

Content industries. The Company’s mission is to be the most effective independent forum in 

the UK Communications and Content industries, actively contributing to the strategic 

development, success and education of these industries. The majority of its members work 

in or supply the paper, print, publishing, packaging, office products, newspaper, 

broadcasting, and online media industries. See www.stationers.org 

 

 

 

 

 

Press release for 
18 March 2020 

 

The 2020 Stationers’ Company Innovation Excellence Awards  

are cancelled   

mailto:communications@stationers.org
mailto:communications@stationers.org
http://www.stationers.org/
http://www.stationers.org/

